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The Right Honourable President ofNepal Mrs Bidya Devi Bhandari and the Right Honourable

Prime Minister of Nepal Mr Pushpa Kamal Dahal 'Prachanda' have, on behalf of the people

andjhe Government of Nepal, sent separate congratulatory messages to the President-elect of
the United States of America His Excellency Donald J. Trump.

In her message, the Rt. Honourable President, while expressing her heartiest congratulations

to His Excellency Mr Trump on being elected as the 45th President of the United States of
America, has expressed her desire to closely work with the newly elected President for the

mutual benefit of the peoples of the two countries.

Likewise, in his message, the Right Honourable Prime Minister has expressed his confidence

that the relations between the two countries will be further strengthened and consolidated

during the tenure of newly elected President His Excellency Donald J. Trump.
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